
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 

DATE:   July 2016 

ITEM:  Department Report 

FROM:  Eugene Vicknair 

SUBJECT: Funding 
 

Union Pacific Foundation 

The grant for $3,000 for our Archives Research Facility has been received from the Union Pacific 
Foundation.  Plans are already in works to relocate the car and schedule work parties. 

 

Raffle 

The fundraising raffle is now in operation and tickets are being sold.  Drawing is set for the last day of 
Railroad Days. 

 

Business Sponsorship 

The Business Sponsorship mailing went out last week and we received our first sponsorship on 
Wednesday, July 6.  Hoping more will come in during the next week.  Our partners at Big Fish Creations 
have been talking to a few select businesses, but we need a volunteer or two to take on the responsibility 
of following up on these letters with phone calls.  Needs to be someone (or someones) with good phone 
skills and a firm knowledge of the FRRS and its operations. 
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